
Meeting US 
I m p o r t 
Requirements

If you or your customers export to the US, this webinar is for you!

Determining United States Phytosanitary 
Import Requirements for Plants for 
Planting

The Canadian Food Inspection Agency (CFIA), Flowers 
Canada Growers (FCG) and Canadian Nursery 
Landscape Association (CNLA) will host a training 
webinar on how to determine US import requirements. 

This webinar is designed to help flower and 
nursery growers and exporters manage US import 
requirements including the Not Authorized Pending 
Pest Risk Analysis (NAPPRA) regulations.  The 

increased scrutiny placed on plant origin will 
require that Canadian flower growers carefully 

source their stock material to ensure that 
US requirements are met by the plants 

when they enter Canada.  CFIA staff 
will provide guidance on how to 

ensure your plants meet US 
entry requirements. 

Who Should Participate?

Any flower exporter, or flower producer who supplies 
flower exporters.  If any of your plants are ever 
exported to the US by you or your clients, you should 
participate in this free event!

How to Participate

Pre-Registration Required! 

To register, call FCG at 1-800-698-0113.  

You will need a functional email address, and 
telephone number to register and participate.  Space 
is limited, register today!

Thursday February 20, 2014
1:30PM to 3:00PM EST 
10:30AM to 12:00PM PST

You are invited to a webinar on 


